
PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION QUESTIONS 
June 18, 2019 SPECIAL MEETING 

 

Item 6.1 – Fiscal Year 2019-20 Parks and Recreation Commission and 
Urban Forestry Board Work Plan 

1. Based on a comment JP made this Spring, the relationship with Canopy is new. I 
wonder if it would make sense to have them present prior than the Feb 2020 
meeting so we’re all on the same page, such that 2/20 meeting can focus on typical 
annual ‘acknowledgement’ event. Can you explain staff and/or Canopy org’s 
rationale for waiting?  
Staff is currently working with Canopy to enter into a new agreement. Once the terms of 
the agreement are confirmed, we will have Canopy and staff provide an update to PRC 
about the collaboration. This may happen in early fall, and is not currently on the work plan 
since we do not have a set schedule for that item yet. Based on this timing, an update may 
not be needed in February. We placed the annual reporting on the work plan to have all non-
profits reporting after the calendar year so that they have a chance to close their books and 
prepare an annual report to the City.  
 


